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AUG 25 1032
Florida Power and Light Company ‘s@
ATTN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President A3
Advanced Systems and Technology QgQ
P. 0. Box 529100 ng
Miami, FL 33101 )

o

Gentlemen:
- Ws
Subject: Report No. 50-335/8%;2}//

This is in response to your letter of August 5, 1982, informing us of steps
you have taken to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC License
No. DPR-67 brought to your attention in our letter of June 29, 1982.

We have evaluated your response and found, for the reasons presented in the
enclosure to this letter, that your basis for denial of the violation are
inadequate. Accordingly, the corrective measure described in paragraph 3 of
your response should remain in effect unless a specific exemption is granted
by the NRR under 10 CFR 50.90. We will examine your corrective actions and
plans during subsequent inspections.

The material enclosed herewith contains Safeguards Information as defined
10 CFR 73.21 and its disclosure to unauthorized individuals is prohibited by
Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended.

Sincerely,

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and
Resicent Programs
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